





























could be identified and corrected early. Such virtual
prototyping systems require, in addition to the advances
in sensory engineering already discussed, significant
advances in numerical modeling of the environment. For
example, more needs to be known about the fluid dynam-
ics of the ocean and a ship’s passage through it.
These projects and others, such as data visualization
workstations, high-resolution graphics software, and
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human-computer interface designs, have established ApPL
as a major developer in the field of sensory engineering.

REFERENCE

! Aukstakalnis, S., and Blatner, D., Silicon Mirage, Peachpit Press, Berkeley,
California (1992).

ROBERT W. MASSOF is Profes-
sor of Ophthalmology and Direc-
tor of the Lions Vision Research
and Rehabilitation Center at the
Wilmer Eye Institute of the Johns
Hopkins School of Medicine. He
is a graduate of Hamline Univer-
sity and received his Ph.D. in
physiological optics from Indiana
University in 1975. Following a
one-year postdoctoral fellowship
in ophthalmology at the Wilmer
Eye Institute, Dr. Massof was
named Director of Wilmer’s Labo-
ratory of Physiological Optics. He
is the project director in the
collabora-tive effort involving The
Johns Hopkins University, NASA, and the Veterans’ Administration to
develop the low vision enhancement system. This project received the
Excellence in Technology Transfer Award and the Popular Mechanics
Design and Engineering Award. Dr. Massof is a member of the board
of directors of the Optical Society of America and serves as a
consultant to numerous companies and government agencies.

Johns Hopkins APL Technical Digest, Volume 15, Number 2 (1994)

109



